

THANK YOU for your recent gift to Making Strides Against Breast Cancer to help fight cancer. Your lifesaving gift provides hope for the future.

o127-000020 Stonebridge Mens Club 1 Cobblestone Blvd Monroe Township, NJ 08831-7944

January 27, 2023



Dear Stonebridge Mens Club,

Thank you for your support. Because of you, we are raising awareness about breast cancer and taking action to fight back against this disease. You are helping save lives.

We are so grateful for your support.

Your contributions help by:

- Funding critical research into new treatments and cures
- Providing vital information and support for those diagnosed and their families
- Giving people information about ways to reduce their breast cancer risk, or find it early when it's most treatable

Together, we have come so far. Your gift makes all the difference.

With your help, we are making breakthroughs against breast cancer. Your support helps us fund vital research, which is our best shot at ending this terrible disease. Your part in Making Strides Against Breast Cancer is so important and appreciated!

Thank you again for helping save lives and lead the fight to end cancer.

We sincerely appreciate your generosity. Thank you for supporting the American Cancer Society.

Warm regards,

William L. Dahut, MD Chief Scientific Officer American Cancer Society P.S. Have you considered a monthly gift? Our monthly donors have peace of mind knowing they are supporting those facing the awful realities of cancer on an ongoing basis without having to think about it. Visit cancer.org/givemonthly.



GIFT AMOUNT

\$250.00

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

cancer.org | 1.800.227.2345

PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER AS A RECEIPT FOR YOUR TAX RECORDS.